

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes,

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

July 9, 2024

Attendees: Karen, Matt, Matteo, Bence, Ben, Olivier, Paul, Anton

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - Joanna on vacation from July 1-19 inclusive
 - Nothing new to report
 - [\[TFC-632\]](#) Still being worked on by the Eng team
 - Waiting on an update from Kelley
 - [\[TFC-640\]](#) It was agreed between Karen, Ben and Paul that this ticket can be closed as the issue is now resolved. But the Engineering Team will keep their ticket open to investigate and possibly determine the root cause [\[STG-6266\]](#)
 - This problem has been seen with Chromebooks in the past
 - May not be able to determine root cause as the issue will be tough to reproduce
 - TF-M
 - Nothing new to report
 - [\[TFC-615\]](#) Anton believes there's an issue with the file caching mechanism
 - Anton/Matt to observe how often it happens and update the Jira ticket
 - MbedTLS
 - [\[TFC-635\]](#) Arthur re-ran the remote agent through the Jenkins UI, and the previously unresponsive build node started picking up jobs
 - Will continue to monitor
 - Bence will continue trying to do the merge to UBL licensing (at a conference this week)
 - Arthur
 - [\[TFC-617\]](#) Arthur was able to obtain 4 licenses from IAR but the licences are standalone, PC locked licenses and won't work on a server
 - He's asked IAR to help convert them to network type licenses
 - Waiting to hear back from Arm (Anders is currently on vacation)
 - Ben
 - The plan to upgrade Gerrit, LAVA, etc is still moving forward
 - May be able to start over the next couple of weeks as some of the team is now on vacation
 - Will start with the LAVA upgrade
 - Ben will notify us when the upgrade will start
 - Paul
 - Need to use up vacation time so will be taking 2 days off per week
 - Karen will monitor the TF slack channel to see if anything comes up and will notify Paul on his return
 - [\[TFC-638\]](#) Will continue to work on this ticket